
 
 

  

St Paul’s C of E Junior School 
Oxford Road, Wokingham, RG41 2YJ 

Tel: (0118) 978 5219 

Email:  office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

Website:   www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J M Taylor 

Year 6 Enterprise Day, Tuesday 16th July 2019 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 11 Jul 2019 15:19 

  

Dear Parents, 

The Year 6 children have been developing their entrepreneurial skills and are planning to hold an Enterprise 

Day on Tuesday 16th July, where they will set up several stalls in small groups offering a variety of services, 

goods and activities for the rest of the school to access. 

Following a formal written request to Mrs Crouch, they have been loaned a small amount of money to grow 

by investing wisely in preparation for this event. They have thought carefully about what their target market 

(the rest of the school) would enjoy and each class in Years 3,4 & 5 will have the opportunity to visit and to 

choose the activities in which they would like to participate. If they would like to bring some money in for the 

event, this will need to be in small change. In previous years some children have brought in £5 and £10 

notes to spend - we would suggest no more than £3 per child. 

After careful consideration, it has been decided that any profits made by Year 6 will be split between a 

charity of their choice and a contribution towards the cost of props and costumes for next year’s end of year 

production. 

There is much learning and enjoyment from collaboration and participation in such events and we hope you 

will be happy for your child to support them. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wilson 

Year 6 Team Leader 

 

 

mailto:office@stpauls.berks.sch.uk
file://///server-02/staff/Admin%20&%20forms%20&%20odds/www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk

